ERCOT VOLTAGE PROFILE WORKING GROUP (VPWG)
June 2018 Report to ROS

1. Recent Meeting May 22nd 
· ERCOT posted SUM/FALL Voltage Profiles. Generators should coordinate any new set point changes with their Transmission Operators. 

· ERCOT NPRR776 cutover to the new data points for Voltage Set Point and POI Actual Voltage occurred June 1.  Less than 20 transmittal problems remain.
· LCRA Mathew presented their operator displays for monitoring generator set points against actual voltages, and how they monitor for compliance within ±2%. 

· Group discussed Generator voltage deviation from the current set point. If Generator sees a need for a new set point, changes should be coordinated though their Transmission Operator. In case of 2% deviation, ERCOT coordinates with both Generators and Transmission Operators.
· A list of Voltage Profile Study feedback items to the SSWG was drafted. Group determined the best time to send feedback to the case builders (January-March) and where to send it.

2. Future Planned Meeting
· Next VPWG is planned for June 12. 
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